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ENTERPRISE HOLDINGS FOUNDATION PRESENTS $1,500 GRANT 

TO CHIPS FOR CHILDREN CHARITY FUNDRAISER 

Greensboro, NC – The Enterprise Holdings Foundation awarded a $1,500 grant to Disaster One’s Chips 

for Children casino night charity fundraising event supporting the Salvation Army Boys & Girls Clubs of 

Greensboro. Enterprise Holdings representatives visited Disaster One’s corporate headquarters on May 

19 to make the presentation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“We’re extremely grateful to the Enterprise Holdings Foundation for this grant,” said Disaster One 

president Rasmus Fenger. “An early investment in these young club members will pay long-term 

dividends, not just for the club members but also for our community and our country. Chips for Children 

will increase our investment thanks to their support.” 

Chips for Children takes place on September 30, 2016 in Greensboro. To learn more, visit 

www.ChipsForChildren.com.  
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(L-R) Paige Beard, Enterprise Holdings; Rasmus Fenger, Disaster One; Kevin 
Mueller, Enterprise Holdings; Chip McCraw, Disaster One 

http://www.chipsforchildren.com/


ABOUT DISASTER ONE 

Disaster One is a privately owned and operated restoration company serving commercial and residential 
clients since 1977. It is a fully licensed, insured and bonded general contractor providing restoration 
services ranging from simple water damage to reconstruction after a major fire. Headquartered in 
Greensboro, NC, Disaster One also has offices in Charlotte, Fayetteville, Raleigh, and Wilmington, NC, 
Roanoke, VA, Tampa, FL, and Atlanta, GA. To learn more, visit www.DisasterOne.com.    
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